
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 October 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 Students and Parents/Carers 
 

Year 11 Post 16 Taster Sessions 
Week beginning 2nd November 2020 

Maltby Academy 
 
The Autumn term is now well underway and Year 11 students are working hard on their GCSE and Applied 

Level 2 courses. It is the perfect time for students to be considering their options after Year 11. I would like to 

take this opportunity to inform you about our Post 16 taster sessions that are taking place the week 

beginning 2nd November 2020.  

For students considering A levels and Level 3 Applied courses next year they will be taking part in Post 16 

Tasters after school in the academy. Students have chosen their options for the week and the sessions will 

last 45 minutes, starting at 2.45pm and finishing at 3.30pm. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to explore subjects we offer Post 16, speak to teachers and find 

out more about the personalised support students receive. We provide a broad and exciting range of 

courses, strong progression routes and the support your child needs, which will enable them to succeed.  

At Maltby Academy all students will benefit from: 
 

 Level 3 provision, including A Level and Vocational routes 

 Smaller class sizes 

 Top quality teaching 

 A Tutor who knows each student and treats them as an individual 

 A personalised timetable 

 An excellent enrichment programme 

 University and Higher Level apprenticeship links and career progression through experienced 

professional support 

 Student leadership opportunities  

We aim to fully prepare and equip students for life-long learning and the next phase in their career 
progression through to university, apprenticeships, training and employment. 
 
All students will be interviewed over the next half term and do not need to apply for a place, these interviews 
will begin after half term. In the Spring term we will also be running a Post 16 Taster Day in the academy 
where students will be a Sixth Form student for the day; they will be able to choose from the subjects they 
wish to study and fully embrace all aspects of being a Post 16 student. 
 
If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact me or Mr Boon at the academy, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
    
 

 
Miss A.M Savage    Mr Boon 
Assistant Vice Principal Post 16   Director of Sixth Form  
 


